
November 12, 2023 

 

 

Bruce Wong 

Director, ACHD 

3775 N Adams Street 

Garden City, ID 83714 

Via email: bwong@achdidaho.org


Re: Millbrook and Warm Springs Ave intersection  

 

Director Wong, 

 

The Barber Valley Neighborhood Association (BVNA) is writing to you today in support of the Dallas 
Harris Elementary School PTO position, requesting a “safer school zone” for the new school that will 
be opening Monday, November 13th.  

 

BVNA understands the timing for the recommended pedestrian hybrid beacon (PHB) to be installed at 
the intersection of Millbrook and Warm Springs is at least 4 weeks out (4 December), and we 

appreciate the temporary electronic messaging signs that were placed on Warm Springs Ave.  

 

BVNA supports the Safe Routes to School and the Dallas Harris PTO request for the following:  


• A PHB where the RRFB currently exists 

• Crosswalk striping across Millbrook where the greenbelt connects 

• Flashing school zone lights on Parkcenter Boulevard between Millbrook & Old Hickory 

• A school zone notification sign posted on Millbrook 


 

The safety of all individuals in our community is a top priority and we thank you for moving forward 
with a project to achieve this goal for our youngest members.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,


Barber Valley Neighborhood Association Board


cc via email:

All BVNA Directors

Jim Hansen jhansen@achdidaho.org

Wendi Forrey wendi.forrey@boiseschools.org

Lisa Brady lbrady@ridevrt.org

Sarah Brennan sabonzer@gmail.com
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